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SUBJECT: THE MURDER OF IEBC MEMBER OF STAFF, MR. BRIAN SILALE.

The Commission has learnt of the murder of Mr. Brian Silale who, at the time of his death,
was the Commission’s Constituency Administrative Assistant (CAA) for Tiaty Constituency
Office.

Mr. Silale was last seen alive being picked by unknown persons, together with five (5)
other people, from Chemolingot shopping centre in Tiati sub-county on 19t January 2021
at about 3pm. He was later murdered under unclear circumstances and the remains of his
body together with other bodies were recovered on Wednesday 20" January 2021 at
Arabal sub-location, Mukutani Ward in Baringo South.

The Commission strongly condemns the heinous murder of our staff and calls upon the
relevant Government agencies to expeditiously investigate the incident with a view to
bringing the culprits to book.

Lastly, the Commission conveys its condolences to the family and friends of Mr. Silale as
well as the other victims during this moment of loss and grief.
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